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In July 2012, an independent Review Group, chaired by Professor Sioned Davies, was 
established to advise on improving Welsh second language provision at Key Stages 3 and 
4. The main objective of the Group was to consider what changes should be made to 
enable more learners to use the language outside the classroom, in their communities and 
in future employment.  

“One language for all”, published today 
(http://wales.gov.uk/topics/educationandskills/publications/wagreviews/one-lanuage-for-all/?lang=en), 
reflects the findings of the Group’s work. We very much welcome this report, which makes a 
number of important recommendations. We will now take time to reflect on the 
recommendations in the context of the wider review of assessment and the National 
Curriculum, and work being taken forward in response to the review of qualifications and the 
discussion on the future of the Welsh language. We will respond in full to all these 
recommendations in due course. 

 
In the meantime, we would like to express our gratitude to Professor Sioned Davies and the 
following Members of the Review Group for all their work in producing the report and the 
recommendations: 
 

 Professor Sioned Davies, Chair – Head of School of Welsh, Cardiff University. 

 Aled Evans - Director of Education, Leisure & Lifelong Learning, Neath Port Talbot 
County Borough Council. 

 Aled Loader - Head of Welsh Department, St Joseph's RC High School, Newport.  

 Elaine Senior - Independent Adviser Welsh Adult Learning.  

 Elen Roberts - Welsh in Education Support Team Leader, Education Achievement 
Service for South East Wales 

 Eleri Jones - Headteacher, Ysgol Brynhyfryd, Ruthin. 

 Shoned Wyn Jones - Head of Welsh and Modern Languages Faculty, Ysgol John 
Bright, Llandudno. 

 Susan Gwyer-Roberts - Headteacher, Caldicot School, Monmouthshire. 
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